





To Mr S. Fazal Eden Boys School Cotton Street Bolton BL1 3JN

Tuesday 9th December 14

Thanks so much for your generosity!

Dear Mr Fazal,

On behalf of both the Winter Watch and the Storehouse projects I am writing to say a GREAT BIG THANK YOU to the Eden Boys School for the harvest donations they have given.

Please convey our heartfelt thanks to the children, parents and staff for the kindness they have shown in their giving and partnering with us to help the needy people in our town. Without your help we would not be able to do what we do.

In the Winter Watch café this year we served around 2,500 meals in the 3 months that it we were open from January to the end of March and over 100 volunteers provide this service.

Storehouse has been busy again giving food parcels to between 300 to 400 individual people a week, this total includes families with children and individuals. As you can imagine for the amount of people we help the food is very much needed and is appreciated by all those who receive it.

Thank you again for your support,

Yours sincerely

Gaynor

Gaynor Holt

Winter Watch & Restore Centre Manager Registered in England and Wales · Company Limited by Guarantee Company No. 3019108 · Reg. Charity No. 1044203